1= Grade

June 2016
Dear Kindergarten Parents,

To help your child be prepared for class, we are giving you a list of supplies that your child will need in
first grade. Due to the continued budget crunch and increased class sizes, we are asking for your help
by donating these items, which will be used by the children throughout the school year.

Please do not write his/her name on any of the items:

Kleenex

Paper towels

white board dry erase markers

1 empty Pringle Can with lid 5.96 oz. (169g)

1 package of 11 x 18 colored construction paper

1 Subject College Ruled Spiral 70 sheet Notebook

*If other items are needed for a special project or to replenish an item the classroom teacher will
advise you of the need. Also, please do not send binders, pencil boxes, or large packages of crayons
or colored pencils or markers. Please also do not send pencil sharpeners, mechanical pencils, or
pencil top erasers. The first grade team strongly discourages the usage of overly large backpacks.
There is such limited cubby and closet space, with there being 25 students in each class.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you next year!

The First Grade Teachers

We recognize that many families wish to provide supplies for their own student and/or for the entire school
community. Parents may do so at any time. Due to our own limited financial resources, we greatly appreciate
these donations. Please note however that these supply lists are provided as suggested materials and are not
required of any student or family to fully participate in the school’s academic program.



